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Dear Hamilton City Councillor's 
 
I am writing to you regarding the motion put forward to limit the height of ADU's to one 
storey. I feel that this motion will be detrimental to the building of ADU's across 
Hamilton. As a co-founder of In My Backyard Housing Movement I strongly believe that 
ADU's are an important piece of addressing the housing crisis across our city and 
province. Limiting the height of ADU builds to one story will greatly limit the number of 
backyards which would be capable of building and ADU due to limited footprint space. It 
also would limit the ability to build two bedroom spaces that can house a  family with 1-2 
children. I believe that with the state of housing, let alone affordable housing Hamilton 
needs as many ADU's built as fast as possible. This motion will greatly reduce the 
amount of ADU's that can be built in Hamilton. Please reconsider this motion and 
support the creation of more housing options and affordable housing across the city. 
Sincerely , 
Alicia Wilson 
Co-founder IMBY 
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